

ENGLISH LANGUAGE CENTRE 英語教學中心 10 January 2025

Dear STU-CILL delegation led by Lisa Peisha WU,

Greetings from the Centre for Independent Language Learning at The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU-CILL)!

We are pleased to invite representatives from the Center for Independent Language Learning at Shantou University (STU-CILL) to visit our centre to explore innovative approaches that support students in developing independent learning skills. Below are the key details and focus areas for the visit:

1. Proposed Visit Dates: February 17 (Monday), 2025

2. Delegation Members:

Name	Position	
Lisa (Peisha) WU	Director	
Grace (Fen) ZHENG	Coordinator (Activities and Services)	
Nuanling CHEN	Co-coordinator (Publicity)	
Cassie (Xinchao) XIE	Administrative Officer	
Woody (Wu) DENG	Technical Officer	
Hoya (Hongyan) LAI	Administrative Assistant	

3. Main Focus Areas of the Visit:

- a. To explore innovative methods and strategies that support the development of students' independent language learning capacities.
- b. To share practices in fostering an engaging and self-directed learning environment.
- c. To discuss potential opportunities for collaboration, including joint programs, research projects, and professional development initiatives.

For further details or to confirm participation, please email or phone us at <u>elc.cill@polyu.edu.hk</u> or (852) 2766 7526.

We are delighted to welcome your team and provide an opportunity to explore how we might learn from each other's practices and approaches in fostering autonomous language learning among students.

Warm regards,

Interim Director, English Language Centre A610, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong